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Florida
Power
COmPOmaie0es

January 10,1983
3F-0183-05

Mr. Harold R. Denton, Director
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D.C. 20555

Subject: Crystal River Unit 3
Docket No. 50-302
Operating License No. DPR-72
Final Safety Analysis Report Revision

Dear Mr. Denton:
O
V In our letter dated July 22, 1982, Florida Power Corporation made a commitment to

supply an updated description of the Steam Generator Tube Rupture Analysis and several
drawings which had been delayed.

To fulfill this commitment, we have enclosed Revision I to the Crystal River 3 Final
Safety Analysis Report. One original and twelve (12) copies of this revision are included.

The Crystal River 3 Final Safety Analysis Report, Revision 2 will be filed no later than
July 22,1983.

Sincerely,

| ,

s-
G. R. Westafer
Manager ;h
Nuclear Licensing and Fuel Management
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Attachments

cc: Mr. 3. P. O'Reilly, Regional Adrainistrator
Office of Inspection & Enforcement

, p U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
l ("/ 101 Marietta Street N.W., Suite 3100
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